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LICENSEE: 	 FirstEnergy Nuclear Operatil1g Company 

FACILITY: 	 Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station 

SUBJECT: 	 SUMMARY OF TELEPHONE CONFERENCE CALL HELD ON 
AUGUST 29, 2011, BETWEEN THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY 
COMMISSION AND FIRSTENERGY NUCLEAR OPERATING COMPANY, 
CONCERNING REQUESTS FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PERTAINING 
TO THE DAVIS-BESSE NUCLEAR POWER STATION, LICENSE RENEWAL 
APPLICATION (TAC. NO. ME4640) 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC or the staff) and representatives of FirstEnergy 
Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC or the applicant) held a telephone conference call on 
August 29, 2011, to discuss and clarify the applicant's responses to the staff's requests for 
additional information (RAls) concerning the Davis-Besse license renewal application. 

Enclosure 1 provides a listing of the participants and Enclosure 2 contains a description of the 
staff concerns discussed with the applicant. A brief description on the status of the items is also 
Included. 

The applicant had an opportunity to comment on this summary. 
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SUMMARY OF TELEPHONE CONFERENCE CALL 

DAVIS-BESSE 


LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION 

August 29, 2011 


The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC or the staff) and representatives of FirstEnergy 
Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC or the applicant) held a telephone conference call on 
August 29, 2011, to discuss and clarify the following response to requests for additional 
information (RAls) and new RAls concerning the Davis-Besse license renewal application 
(LRA). 

Brian Harris, NRC Project Manager, was delegated as the Davis-Besse license renewal 
project manager for this call. The purpose of the call was to discuss the applicant's response to 
RAI 3.3.2.2.5-2 and supplemental response to RAI 2.1-3 regarding abandoned equipment. 

The teleconference began with the staff questions concerning the Davis-Besse 
steam generator tube-to-tubesheet welds. The applicant stated that previous arrangements 
were made with Sam Cuadrado de Jesus, NRC Project Manager, that this topic would be 
discussed at a later date. The staff agreed and this topic was tabled for a teleconference to be 
held in the upcoming week. 

RAI 3.3.2.2.5-2 Response dated August 17, 2011 

Discussion: 

The staff stated that it will request an updated LRA Section B.2.9, "Scope of Program" that 
repeats the new program's description shown in the response letter's B.2.9, Program 
Description section, and a revised Acceptance Criteria element to include acceptance criteria for 
elastomeric components now added to the scope. 

The applicant stated that it understands the request and a supplement will be 
submitted late next week; approximately September 9, 2011. 

RAI 2.1-3 Supplemental Response dated August 17,2011 

Discussion: 

The staff stated that there's a need to discuss license renewal future 
Commitment No. 26 implementation schedule. The staff stated that this discussion 
would be tabled for a later date due to the unavailability of the staff. 

There was no further discussion, and the call was concluded. 
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